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Newsletter – March 2023 
 

We have had an excellent Spring term so far. The children are working hard and making fabulous progress 
in all their learning, Thank you for all your support with school events and your child’s learning. 

 

World Book Day 

Thank you for all your support with World Book Day this year. The children looked amazing in their 

costumes. The entries for Book in a Box were creative and inspired. It was so hard to choose a winner for 

each class as they were all incredible. All children received a small prize and the winning entries won a 

colouring or puzzle book with pens or stickers.    

      

 

Syria/Turkey Earthquake 

Thank you so much for all the kind donations to raise money for the people suffering    

from the earthquake in Syria and Turkey. As a school, the total raised was £358.50  

 

Dinner Money 

We are really lucky to have delicious school meals with a wide range of choice. If your child is in FS2, Y1 

and Y2 they are entitled to a universal free school meal. If your child is in Y3, Y4, Y5 or Y6 there is a 

charge of £1.50 for school meals, unless you are entitled to Free School Meals. It is imperative that all 

school meals are paid for before the day the children stay. You can top up in advance to keep your balance 

in credit. If you feel your child is entitled to a Free School Meal please come and speak to Mrs Sterrett or 

Mrs Stephenson in the office and they can support you with this.  

 

School Money 

Please can you check your child’s school money account regularly,  

if they use breakfast, after school club or stay for school meals. We  

have a few payments still outstanding and would ask you to top up to  

cover any of these payments.  There are also school trips for some year groups on school money at the 

moment which may require payment.  If your child has a trip coming up, please check this too.   
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School Trip Payments  

 

Year 6 Trip – JORVIK Viking Experience, 17th March – now overdue  

Fs2 Trip – Secret Village, 30th March – now due  

Year 1 Trip – The Deep, 17th May – payment now online 

 

First Day Absence Calls 

If your child is too unwell to come to school, please can you ensure you call the school  

office to inform Mrs Sterrett (Attendance Officer) the reason why, stating what is wrong and 

enabling us to monitor illness.absence  Please do not use class dojo to inform teachers that 

your child is absent. These messages are not monitored as regularly, due to teachers being 

in class. Thank you.  

 

Gymnastics Achievements 

Well done to Nancy and Maria who took part in a  

gymnastic competition and between them won 4 medals!  

Well done girls. St. Nicholas Primary School is very proud of you both.  

 

 

Red Nose Day  

On Friday 17th March 2023 it is Comic Relief. We are marking this year with a ‘Sportathon’. 

The children will be completing a variety of sporting activities throughout the day. Children 

are welcome to come in their PE kits to school and an item of red clothing. Please donate to 

our Comic Relief fundraiser via our Just Giving page – please see hyperlink below. .Any 

donation would be greatly appreciated, however. please do not feel pressured to donate. 

 

St Nicholas Red Nose Day Just Giving Page  

 

Spring Term Diary Dates 

 

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief Day  

Friday 17th March – Y6 JORVIK Centre Trip 

Wednesday 29th March – KS2 Egg Decorating Competition 

Wednesday 29th March 2pm – FS2 & KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

Wednesday 30th March 1pm – FS2 Secret Village Trip  

Friday 31st March 3.15pm – Break up for half term 

Tuesday 18th April – School re-opens for Pupils  
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